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Grand Knight’s Message

and Honored

Dear Brother
Clergy,

Knights

Charity..Unity..Fraternity

This past year 1 have had the pleasure of
attending events with Knights from other
Councils and I continue to be encouraged
by the common characteristics of these
practical Catholic men. They have a
desire to do good works. While we all
have a deep commitment to prayer and the
sacraments, we have a desire to put our
faith into action. This is evident in the
photos and items in the Knights in Action
section of Columbia magazine.

Admittedly we are not unique in terms of
fraternal organizations that do good work.

The Shriners, Lions Club, and Kiwanis
have made tremendous contributions to the
welfare of mankind. The key is that
people are taking responsibility to be the
“hands and feet” of Jesus. Acknowledging
that we all have unique gifts, given freely
by God, it is our responsibility to share
these gifts freely.

I am proud to be given the opportunity to
serve as Grand Knight for such a
wonderful group of practical Catholic
men. [ have watched you in action during
my first term, and I began to appreciate the
diverse ways in which you generously
give of your precious time. I appreciate
that this is often a sacrifice, but you need
to know that your prayers, and freely
giving your time to Church and
community, are greatly treasured by all
who benefit.

May God bless you and your families
(God’s gift to you).

Vivat Jesus
Scott Muehlbauer




Our next business meeting starts at 7:00
pm on Wednesday June 1, 2016 at St
Paul’s in Room 2 in the lower level of the
Church.

Join us to pray the Rosary at 6:30
pm

Please give PGK Kevin O’Connor (614-
523-3892, koconnor@gci2000.com) any
written articles by the end of the month so
they can be included in next month’s
newsletter.

Nominations for Officers

The following Knights have been
nominated as Officers for the 2016-2017
Fraternal Year:

Grand Knight Scott Muehlbauer
Deputy Grand Knight Todd Smith
Chancellor Dale Gallion
Recorder Bruce Jackson
Treasurer Pat Ryan
Financial Secretary Curtis Smith
Advocate Dave Jones
Warden Al Mansour
Inside Guard Mike Molina
Outside Guard Mike Habing

If you would like to nominate other
members for Council Officers, please
contact

Don Coffey (614-523-2564,
dkjbbjcoffey@att.net),
Rocky Lomano
rocky@wlsurvey.com.)

(614-890-5790;

The election of officers will be
conducted at the June Business Meeting

Sat June 4
Pro-Life Prayer

Join our Council and many others as we
mobilize for pro-life on Saturday June 4.
We will gather after the 7:00 am Mass at
St. Patrick to pray outside of Founders
Clinic at 1243 E. Broad Street. Contact
GK Sebastian Mauricio for information
(SebMauricio@gmail.com)

MEALS
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Meals on Wheels

Brother Knight Paul LeCorgne has taken
over responsibility for Meals on Wheels.
This is a main fundraiser for the Council,
and requires but a little time on Saturday
or Sunday. Nobody is scheduled every
weekend. If you can help or want more
information, please contact Paul (614-
794-0071, paul.s.lecorgne@chase.com)
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Council June Birthdays

John-Philamer V. Abad
Howard Boyd

James R. Bryant
Edward J. Cmar Jr
John D. Coffey

Rob E. D'Costa

Robert Dionne
Matthew Ebner

Dale Gallion

Joseph J. Gigliotti
Ernest E. Grecsek
Joseph M. Gregorio
Christopher T. Hemmelgarn
Gerald T. Kuchler
Mark Lomeo

Wayne Masters
Sebastian Mauricio
Richard C. Mc Clelland
William J. Mc Loughlin
Mark S. Nelson

Joseph S. O'Daniel Jr
Jake O’Dare

John Olivieri

Waldon Reed

Tomy Rhymond
Antonio Riveralli
Richard Schmelzer
Paul Stokell

Mark P. Voit

Matthew K. Welton

Dr Kristopher Y. West

Council Shirts Available

Dave Jones has shirts (M, L, XL, and
XXL) available for immediate purchase.
Polo Shirts are $22 and T-shirts are $10.
They provide a wonderful medium for
emphasizing unity and fraternity. They
make us look good too!!

Nametags

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS

WESTERVILLE GOUNCIL 5776
4

Sy
KEVIN O'CONNOR

Any Brother Knight who wants a nametag
please contact Rocky Lomano at 614-890-
5790 or e-mail at wlsurvey@earthlink.net.
The nametags are a great way to let people

Pennies for Heaven

Be sure to drop your pennies in the milk
jug at every Council meeting, Breakfast,
and Fish Fry. These funds are collected to
provide support for seminarians.



In Support of Priests and
Religious Vocations

Pray for Pope Francis

Pray for Pope Emeritus Benedict X VI
Pray for Bishop Frederick Campbell
Pray for Pastor, Fr. Charlie Klinger
Pray for Fr. Dave Gwinner

Pray for Fr. Joseph Murphy

Pray for Fr. Rod Damico

Pray for Fr. Michael Hinterschied
Pray for the repose of the soul of Fr.
Raymond Lavelle

Pray for Fr. Dan Drury

Pray for Deacon Mickey Hawkins
Pray for Deacon Tom Barford

Pray for Deacon Joe Ciaciura

Pray for Deacon Carl Jerzyk

Keep Them in Your Prayers

SEND REQUESTS TO
prayerrequest@kofc5776.org

Pray for Brother Knight Bill Zuzalski

Pray for the repose of the soul of Jerry
Jack

Pray for the repose of the soul of Charles
Stokes

Pray for the repose of the soul of the
brother-in-law of Michael Brunetti

Pray for Brother Knight Ron Folian, and
his wife, Carol

Pray for the mother of Curtis Smith

Pray for the niece of Gary Koonce

Pray for Joe Ditmar

Pray for the daughter of Gary Anderson
Pray for the repose of the soul of Tony
Ferguson’s father

Pray for Dominic Oravec

Pray for the repose of the soul of Judith
Burns

Pray for the family of Dick Marflak

Pray for Paul Guevin

Pray for the repose of the souls of Jane
Guevin Churnack August and John
Churnack, sister and nephew of Sir Knight
Paul Guevin

Pray for Raymond Michalski

Pray for Tom Augustus

Pray for Tony Riverallli

Pray for Fr. Augustine

Pray for Fr. Snoke

Pray for Fr. Richart

Pray for Brother Knight Keith Meyers
Pray for Brother Knight Al Surette

Pray for Frank Nachtman, per request of
Brother Knight Scott Bastian

Pray for Darrel Freeman

Pray for Brother Knight Tom Nann

Pray for PGK Barney Sweeney and his
wife, Jacqueline

Pray for Brother Knight Dave Brown

Pray for the grandchild of Art Sullivan
Pray for Sir Knight Mark Steele

Pray for Virginia Jones, wife of Dave
Jones

Pray for Janice Peltomaa

Pray for Past State Deputy Gary Eckstein
Pray for Brother Knight John Marzec

Pray for Brother Knight Don Gray and his
wife, Addie

Pray for the repose of the soul of Marie
Mansour, mother of Al Mansour



Pray for Robert Laube

Pray for Jason and Angela Wiegand, niece
and nephew-in-law of Dave Dauer

Pray for Halina Barford, wife of Tom
Pray for William Grubb

Pray for Ariana Rose Hankins (Elmer
Cabotage’s granddaughter)

Pay for Leroy Piekenbrock, father of Mark
Piekenbrock

Pray for Peter Chlore, Anthony Kinslow,
Jacob Spann, Dustin Derga, Ryan Miller,
Samuel Pearson, and others who have
made the ultimate sacrifice in service to
our country.

Thought for the Month

“Persevere in Loving”
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For Christians, perseverance means more
than stubbornly staying put or tenaciously
remaining the same. We are called to
persevere in one thing only — in loving.
Additionally, our loving may take many
different forms in many different places in
a lifetime. But if we persevere in loving,
we, t00, will be transformed — transformed
into the very person of Jesus. And such a
transformation can help to change the
world.

Loving Jesus, help me to persevere in
becoming a more loving person — like you

Sr. Melannie Svoboda, S.N.D.
Living Faith
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Council Calendar
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Wed June 1
6:30 PM  Reosary
7:00 PM Business Meeting
Election of Officers

Sat June 4
Prayer at Abortion Clinic

Thur June 9
1st Degree at St Paul

Wed June 15 - 7:00 PM
Officers Meeting

Thur June 23 — 6:30 PM
Holy Hour

June 4
June 5
June 6
June 11
Tent Rental
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Lou Borth was selected Knight of the Month | The team of volunteers for the Bethesda
Healing Ministry dinner

Trustee Don Coffey presenting our
contribution to Birthright Columbus

Tony Omlor and John Streitenberger walking | Jason Faust, a Westerville Special Education
for Measure Up Teacher, also collected




